Volume 1, Issue 3 **NEWSLETTER** February 2015

#### **VOLUNTEER COMMITTEE UPDATE**

The Pine Grove Volunteer Committee met on January 31, 2015 to continue to work on the various projects and proposals regarding this year's upcoming schedule. We currently have 12 weekly mediums and 11 confirmed Saturday workshops. Week 13 and 14 will include 2 or 3 workshops per week, an open poetry reading event as well as an evening where Volunteer Readers (advanced student mediums) will offer readings. The Committee is working feverishly to make this an interesting and successful year at Pine Grove.

There are currently 4 special events scheduled. **Angelina Diana – Opening Day Special Event**:

Angelina has been a full time medium since 2001.

She currently appears monthly on "Better Connecticut" and is featured on WCAP radio in Boston. (No volunteer coverage needed) **Randeane Tetu** will do a Holographic Healing Concert with her Crystal Bowl.

**Ladies Aid Fair** with mediums, readings, vendors, etc. is being developed.

**Abby Stokes** will give a presentation on her new book, "Is This Thing On?" Navigating The Digital World. This workshop is FREE

## **VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED!**

<u>We need volunteers</u> to cover workshops during the summer as well as project related work. The responsibility of the Workshop Volunteer is to set up the seating for an event, help the presenter set up, greet attendees, and collect fees. Workshop Volunteers must be members or associate members of Pine Grove. <u>Workshop Volunteers will be able to attend the event for which they volunteer at no charge.</u> If you'd like to cover an event or be involved in a project, email <u>pinegrovevolunteers@gmail.com</u>. Let us know your interests and availability!

The most difficult thing is the decision to act, the rest is merely tenacity. —Amelia Earhart

### PINE GROVE WORKSHOPS

If you know of spiritualist related individuals, send/have them send contact information and a brief workshop description to Rebecca Posner or Karen Ellis, workshops.thecamp@gmail.com.

#### PINE GROVE ON FACEBOOK

Our Pine Grove Spiritualist Camp Facebook has been very active. Visit the page and click on the "like" button to receive updates and increase our internet visibility. Bruce Deisher has been updating Facebook and Maureen Caswell is now working on the website. Contact Bruce at owlrest@gmail.com, cell: (860) 625-5351, with ideas or postings.

#### PINE GROVE BROCHURE

Joan St. John and Natalie Villar are working on the new brochure. Advertising is a critical component to the success of the summer season. Individuals, churches, and members are invited to place an ad in the brochure. You can also help by sharing this newsletter with your church members/website/social media page, in a development class. Publicity for the program will be ongoing and we are looking for recommendations of newspapers/periodicals or radio stations that offer free publication to non-profit organizations. Contact Karen Ellis, kellis12152@gmail.com with details.

# **BROCHURE ADVERTISEMENT Attention – Deadline Approaching**

All Advertisement for the brochure should be sent to Bruce Deisher at <a href="mailto:laspgsc@gmail.com">laspgsc@gmail.com</a> by **February 28**. If you have questions you may call Bruce at (860) 625-5351. Summer brochure ad prices:

Business cards - \$25.00, Half page - \$50.00, Full page - \$100.00

An "In Memoriam" page will be included in the brochure. If you'd like to place a ¼ page memorial for a loved one, send it to Bruce Deisher, <a href="laspgsc@gmail.com">laspgsc@gmail.com</a>. Please limit you text to 7 lines and 50 letters/spaces per line. The cost is \$25 and payments must be received no later than 2/28. Make checks out to LAS and send to Bruce Deisher, 39 Denison Ave., Mystic CT 06355

Pine Grove Spiritualist Camp 34 S Pine Street P. O. Box 405 Niantic, CT 06357 www.pinegrovespiritualistcamp.net

MAIL TO:		